
Resolution No. R-016- j t.i c:J 
THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
OF THE COUNTY OF DOUGLAS, COLORADO 

RESOLUTION SETTING THE ANNUAL SALARY OF THE DISTRICT ATTORNEY 
FOR THE EIGHTEENTH JUDICIAL DISTRICT. 

WHEREAS, pursuant to Section 20-1-301, C.R.S., the Boards of County Commissioners 
of those counties comprising the Eighteenth Judicial District must set the annual salary of the 
District Attorney for the succeeding four-year term; and 
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WHEREAS, as set forth in Section 20-1-301, C.R.S., said salary cannot be less than one 
hundred thirty thousand dollars ($130,000.00) effective January 1, 2012, and for each year 
thereafter; and 

WHEREAS, the Board of County Commissioners of Douglas County has met to review 
and determine a fair salary and has discussed this salary with the Boards of County 
Commissioners for Arapahoe, Elbert, and Lincoln Counties; and 

WHEREAS, the Board of County Commissioners has held a public meeting on this 
matter and is desirous of setting the salary for George Brauchler, the re-elected District Attorney, 
at this time; 

WHEREAS, the re-elected District Attorney has requested that his salary remain lower 
than each of the other elected District Attorneys in the Denver-Metro area; 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, by the Board of County Commissioners of 
Douglas County as follows: 

1. That the salary of the District Attorney for the Eighteenth Judicial District for his 
term beginning in January, 2017 and ending in January, 2020 shall be as follows: 

2017: $195,000 

2018: $200,000 

2019: $205,000 

2020: $210,000 



2. That the Board's determination made on this date represents Douglas County's 
commitment to pay its percentage of said salary, and this determination shall be 
subject to the payment of the percentage contributions by the Boards of County 
Commissioners of Arapahoe, Elbert, and Lincoln Counties as required by law. 

3. That it is understood that the District Attorney's benefits include the use of an 
office car in accordance with the policy of the District Attorney's Office, as well 
as only those benefits (such as medical insurance, dental insurance, life insurance, 
long-term disability insurance, personal mileage reimbursement, matching 
contribution to PERA in lieu of social security contribution, 401 K contribution, 
etc.) which are received uniformly by all full-time employees of the District 
Attorney's Office and that the District Attorney will not accrue any sick leave or 
any vacation time during his time in office. 

4. That the Clerk of the Board of County Commissioners is directed to inform the 
other Boards of County Commissioners that action must be taken on this matter 
prior to January 7, 2017. 

PASSED AND ADOPTED this 20th day of December, 2016, in Castle Rock, Douglas 
County, Colorado 

THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
OF THE COUNTY OF DOUGLAS, COLORADO 

ATTEST: 


